

Mid-Atlantic Fishery Management Council

800 North State Street, Suite 201, Dover, DE 19901 Phone: 302-674-2331 | FAX: 302-674-5399 | www.mafmc.org Michael P. Luisi, Chairman | G. Warren Elliott, Vice Chairman Christopher M. Moore, Ph.D., Executive Director

July 2, 2019

Kate M. Wilke 3605 Great Laurel Lane Fairfax, VA 22033

Dear Kate:

Congratulations on your appointment to the MAFMC! You will be sworn in as an official member of the Council at our August Council meeting at the The Notary Hotel, 21 Juniper St., Philadelphia, PA 19107. The Council meeting that week will start on August 13, 2019 at approximately 1:00 p.m.

A number of documents have been posted to our website at this address that may be useful to you as a Council member: http://mafmc.org/council-member-resources. In addition, I have also enclosed a copy of the "Magnuson-Stevens Fishery Conservation and Management Act" for your reference.

You are welcome to come visit us in Dover at your convenience. If you are interested, I could schedule a day that would allow you to meet with the individual plan coordinators to discuss current issues and concerns related to our managed species. We could also discuss our administrative procedures as they relate to travel and compensation.

I look forward to working with you in your new role! Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Christopher M. Moore, Ph.D. Executive Director

cc: M. Luisi, W. Elliott